
 

 

 

    
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KNIGHTLY NEWS 
WEEK OF FEBRUARY 21

CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC SCHOOL
Where EVERYBODY is SOMEBODY and ALL live for GOD! 

Our Mission – Christ the King Catholic School is committed to upholding 
Catholic faith and tradition and, in partnership with families, helping students 

develop academically for a life of faith, integrity and service.

School Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday  

7:30 am - 3:30 pm

Financial Office Hours:  
Tuesday & Wednesday 

10:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Thursday  

10:00 am – 12:00 pm

Phone: 843-3909 
Fax: 843-6519

Newsletter Deadline:  
Email information by  
Midnight Thursday to 

cknewsletter@ckschool.com

To access the Newsletter, 
please visit www.ckschool.com, 
select the “PTO” tab at the top 

of the page and then the 
“Information & Resources” link 

in the drop down menu. 

DID YOU KNOW?   
Did you know all Scouts need to wear their uniform on 
Wednesday, February 23 for Yearbook photos.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Friday, April 1- Auction Lock-In 

Friday, April 22 - CK Talent Show  

Friday, April 22 - Junior High Dance 

Friday, May 6 - Shakespeare Festival 
for students in grades 3rd  through 8th 

Watch future newsletters for more information about these fun events!

DATE TIME EVENT LOCATION WHO 

Mon 
2/21 
Tues 
2/22 
Wed 
2/23 

Scout 
Yearbook Photos All Scouts 

Thurs 
2/24 8:15 am School Mass Church Students Only 

Fri 
2/25 

Spirit Day 

Sat 
2/26 

5:00 pm Mass Church All Are Welcome 

Sun 
2/27 

8:00 am 
10:00 am 
12:15 pm 

Mass Church All Are Welcome 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

Upcoming Events: 

Monday, February 21 
No School 

Teacher In-Service 

Wednesday, February 23 
Scout Yearbook Photos 

Thursday, February 24 
CK Night at the Thunder 

Friday, February 25 
Spirit Day 

Friday, March 4 
Jeans Day

Friday, March 11 
No School 

Monday, March 14 - 
Friday, March 18 

No School 
Spring Break 

Friday, March 25 
Spirit Day 

WEEKLY COVID UPDATE 
In order to be as transparent as possible I will be giving weekly updates on individuals who are COVID positive in the 
school, and the number of individuals who are quarantined due to being in close contact with a positive COVID 
individual. The following data is from Saturday, February 19: 

COVID POSITIVE STUDENTS – 0 
QUARANTINED STUDENTS – 0 

FACULTY & STAFF AFFECTED BY COVID ISSUES – 0



  
LUNCH MENU 

 
MONDAY 

2/21 
TUESDAY 

2/22 
WEDNESDAY 

2/23 
THURSDAY 

2/24 
FRIDAY 

2/25 

TRAY No School 

Baked Potato Bar 
Fresh Baby Carrots 

Fresh Fruit Cup 
Dessert Topping 

BBQ Little Smokies 
Mac & Cheese 
Glazed Carrots 
Fruit Flavored 

Gelatin 

Ham & Cheese on 
Croissant 

Pasta Salad 
Baked Lays Chips 
Chocolate Chip 

Cookie 

Steak Fingers 
Mashed Potatoes 

Fresh Green 
Beans 

Apples Gala 

A LA CARTE 
SANDWICH 

 
Baja Chicken 

Sandwich 
Chicken Salad  
on a Croissant 

Cheeseburger Baked Potato Bar 

SALAD  Cobb Salad 
Southern Chicken 

Salad 
Asian Chicken 

Salad 
Taco Salad 

 

SCHOOL MASS 
 

Parents are invite to School Mass beginning Thursday, February 24th. Please sit in the 
back of the church, and your child(ren) are more than welcome to sit with you.  

 

We can’t wait to have parents celebrate School Mass with us once again!  

ADDITIONAL COVID PROTOCOL ADJUSTMENT 
 

We will continue close contact tracing if we are alerted of a COVID positive 
individual in the building. If a child is considered to be in close contact due to 

distance (less than 3 feet), as well as the amount of time near a COVID positive 
person, we will notify parents of that child and inform them of the close contact.  
It is up to the family if they want their child to wear a mask for a time period after 
that. We also ask that monitoring of their child for symptoms takes place, and if 

there are signs of questionable symptoms that child stays home.  

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
CK OUR FACULTY & STAFF 

 

Tuesday: Starbucks Delivery, Treats in Lounge and Chair Massages 
Wednesday: Luncheon and Gifts 

Thursday: Treats in Lounge and Chair Massages 
Friday: Sonic Delivery 

Every Day for Teachers: Jeans Day (except Thursday) All Week,  
Candy Bar in Lounges, Snacks and Drinks in Lounge,  

School Supply Grab in Lounges, Raffle Prize Drawings Each Day 
This week is made possible by PTO funds and parent volunteers who signed up during registration.  

Thank you all for your help! 
 

Parents: Consider having your child fill out the worksheet attached  
or write their teacher or staff member a note of appreciation. 

https://benchmark.nutrislice.com/menu/christ-the-king-aa/christ-the-king


  

     
CHRIST THE KING NIGHT CHEERING ON THE OKC THUNDER

COME SEE THE OKC THUNDER PLAY CHRIS PAUL AND THE **PHOENIX SUNS

** THE SUNS ARE CURRENTLY THE NUMBER ONE TEAM IN THE WESTERN CONFERENCE AND 
HAVE THE BEST RECORD OF ANY TE

CK NIGHT AT THE THUNDER TICKERS ARE ON SALE NOW AND
CAN BE PURCHASED FOR $40 IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE.

THERE ARE A LIMITED NUMBER OF TICKETS TO BE SOLD SO GET YOURS SOON!

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR SOCCER FOR ALL GRADES, KINDER
THE DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION IS FRIDAY, 

Please register on the CK website under the Parents tab or click here.

The yearbook staff needs photos of CK 
Please share your team pictures and action photos by emailing them to 

by March 1. Be sure to indicate what grade and team are in each photo.

Thanks so much for your help in making 

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED FLYER & PLAYER REGISTRATION FORM FOR

 CCYO TENNIS 2022

OUR NEXT GREEN TEAM 
MONDAY, 

We are excited to finish our campus investigation for the Oklahoma Green School Program.
our investigation was sidelined by COVID for a year, we are nearing the finish.
meetings, our students will put together a presentation of our findings and recommendations for 
CK administration.  We are very excited to pursue our “Green School” designation!
grades 3-8 is welcome to join the CK Green Team!

                
CHRIST THE KING NIGHT CHEERING ON THE OKC THUNDER

 

COME SEE THE OKC THUNDER PLAY CHRIS PAUL AND THE **PHOENIX SUNS
ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 24 

 

** THE SUNS ARE CURRENTLY THE NUMBER ONE TEAM IN THE WESTERN CONFERENCE AND 
HAVE THE BEST RECORD OF ANY TEAM IN THE NBA. 

 

CK NIGHT AT THE THUNDER TICKERS ARE ON SALE NOW AND
CAN BE PURCHASED FOR $40 IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE. THE SEATS ARE IN SECTION 323.

THERE ARE A LIMITED NUMBER OF TICKETS TO BE SOLD SO GET YOURS SOON!

                            
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR SOCCER FOR ALL GRADES, KINDER

THE DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 25
 

Please register on the CK website under the Parents tab or click here.
 

The yearbook staff needs photos of CK sports teams.
Please share your team pictures and action photos by emailing them to echeek@ckschool.com

by March 1. Be sure to indicate what grade and team are in each photo.
 

Thanks so much for your help in making our yearbook great!

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED FLYER & PLAYER REGISTRATION FORM FOR

CCYO TENNIS 2022

 
 

OUR NEXT GREEN TEAM MEETING: 
 FEBRUARY 28/ 3:00-3:45 P.M.

 

We are excited to finish our campus investigation for the Oklahoma Green School Program.
our investigation was sidelined by COVID for a year, we are nearing the finish.

together a presentation of our findings and recommendations for 
We are very excited to pursue our “Green School” designation!

8 is welcome to join the CK Green Team!  
                    

 
CHRIST THE KING NIGHT CHEERING ON THE OKC THUNDER 

COME SEE THE OKC THUNDER PLAY CHRIS PAUL AND THE **PHOENIX SUNS 

** THE SUNS ARE CURRENTLY THE NUMBER ONE TEAM IN THE WESTERN CONFERENCE AND  

CK NIGHT AT THE THUNDER TICKERS ARE ON SALE NOW AND 
THE SEATS ARE IN SECTION 323. 

THERE ARE A LIMITED NUMBER OF TICKETS TO BE SOLD SO GET YOURS SOON! 

              
REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR SOCCER FOR ALL GRADES, KINDER-8TH! 

FEBRUARY 25TH.  

Please register on the CK website under the Parents tab or click here. 

sports teams. 
echeek@ckschool.com 

by March 1. Be sure to indicate what grade and team are in each photo. 

our yearbook great! 

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED FLYER & PLAYER REGISTRATION FORM FOR 

CCYO TENNIS 2022  

 
3:45 P.M. 

We are excited to finish our campus investigation for the Oklahoma Green School Program.  While 
our investigation was sidelined by COVID for a year, we are nearing the finish.  Over the next few 

together a presentation of our findings and recommendations for 
We are very excited to pursue our “Green School” designation!  Any student in 

http://www.ckschool.com/soccer-form


 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

YELLOWSTONE AUCTION PARTY 
RESCHEDULED FOR SATURDAY, MARCH 26 

Due to the increased cases of COVID in our community,  
the Yellowstone Auction Party has been rescheduled for Saturday, March 26th.  

Be on the lookout for your Evite. 

GREEN TEAM UNIFORM EXCHANGE 
Orders are now being taken for all CK uniform items from the Green Team Uniform Exchange.  

As always, all items are FREE!  If we don’t have what you are looking for, we can place your request on a waiting list. 
Text (405) 822-0729 to place your order. Your order will be sent to school.  

Donations can be placed in the green tub under the table outside of the Elmhurst entrance. 

RECESS DUTY SIGN UP 
Recess Duty Sign Ups are back up on the school website and slots are still available!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c054bacac22a6f94-recess


Brightly proudly supports teachers everywhere. 
 

for being a great teacher! 
You make me feel special when you: 
 

The best thing you do for our class is: 

 

I think you are a great teacher because: 
 

 



CCYO TENNIS 2022 
 
PROGRAM DESCRIPTION. The Celtic Catholic Youth Organization (CCYO) 
Middle School Tennis Program’s spring season starts this March. This will be the fifth 
season of CCYO Tennis, which promotes competitive tennis play for all CGSAA 
member schools with other private and public middle schools in the OKC metro area. 
We will play approximately 6-8 duals held after school hours on weekdays from late 
March through April.  In addition, CCYO tennis players will be eligible to play in the 
OTCA Individual Tennis Championships held in Tulsa on the last week of April.   
  
FEES. There will be a fee for participation that will be around $20 and will be 
discussed once the season begins. Team t-shirts will be available for order and 
purchase at start of the season but are not mandatory. Players are encouraged to bring 
a can of balls to matches but only expect to use about 2-3 cans for the whole season 
since they can be re-used (approximately $3/can at most stores). Players that choose to 
play in the OTCA Championships will be responsible for their own transportation and 
entry fee ($20 per player).   
 
PLAYER ELIGIBILITY. All middle school students grades 6-8 that attend CGSAA 
member schools are welcome to participate. It is recommended that players have 
some prior tennis instruction and match experience and preferably USTA junior 
tournament experience. Line-ups will be determined by the CCYO Coaches with the 
goal to provide as competitive a match as possible without overwhelming any player. 
          
HOW TO REGISTER. Please fill out the attached form, and email it to Jamie 
Shouse by March 1, 2022, at the email listed below. The schedule will be available 
soon and will be circulated by email to all participating Players and Parents.   
 
CCYO TENNIS COACHES:  
 
Jamie Shouse     Sarah Thomas 
jamiemshouse@hotmail.com   sarahluxthomas@yahoo.com 
405-650-2922     918-527-8890 
 
CCYO TENNIS PROGRAM COORDINATOR:  
 
Marcelo Puiggari 
Email: mpuiggari@cox.net 



CCYO Tennis 2022 
Player Registration Form 

Return to jamiemshouse@hotmail.com by March 1, 2022. 
 

Player Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Player’s School and Grade: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Parents’ Names: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Email: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Cell: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please detail the player’s prior tennis experience, including duration of past tennis lessons and  
 
any tournament experience: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please check applicable level for your player: 
 
__ Beginner: Player has not played before or has just recently started to play; cannot yet keep  
 
the ball in play or consistently serve. 
 
__ Intermediate: Player has played tennis before and has a basic understanding of the strokes  
 
and can serve; can keep the ball in play for 2-3 shots. 
 
__Advanced: Player has some tournament experience and has taken tennis lessons on a semi- 
 
regular basis; can keep the ball in play for an extended rally. 
 
Player expectations: We will hopefully have at least six dual matches with other schools, which will 
occur after school on days determined with the other schools. Players should plan to attend 5/6 
matches, regardless of other commitments. Match play will occur according to court availability. 
Although the players will be competing individually or with a partner, we are a team, and we expect 
players to stay and watch their teammates compete, even if the individual players have completed 
their own match play. Players should wear a CCYO Tennis shirt or other t-shirt and sport shorts/skirts 
with pockets. We request that players do not wear their school uniforms to compete. During 
matches, players will receive coaching from the CCYO tennis coaches. Parents/spectators should not 
coach players during match play. Practices will likely occur on the weekends beginning in February. 
 
Parent Signature: _______________________________________________________________ 



Christ the King Parent-Teacher Organization 

Wish List Recommendation and Information 
Dear PTO Members: 

Our parents and faculty are united in our commitment to the spiritual and academic excellence 
of our children at CTK School. Throughout the year, you give generously of your time and 
resources to financially support this endeavor. The money raised during various PTO sponsored 
events fund the items on the “Wish List”.  

The Wish List is a compilation of items, recommended by faculty and parents, that address our 
school’s needs for the upcoming academic year. These recommendations are items that are not 
covered by the school budget. The Wish List is based upon our school’s needs and PTO budget. 
Once the recommendations are in, you will have the chance to vote to approve the allocation 
of funds.  

As you reflect on your experience at CTK, we encourage you to think about how we can enrich 
the academic and spiritual experience of our students. Specifically, we ask that you submit your 
ideas and requests for funding by completing the attached form.  

Thank you,  

The Christ the King School PTO Board 

Wish List Recommendation Form 

Your Name: 

Item Description and Purpose: 

 

Rationale: How will this benefit the students? Explain how the item will help to bring spiritual 
and/or academic value to the students of CTK. How many students will benefit? 

 

Estimated Cost: Include the basis for the estimate and attach any other relevant information. 
For items over $5000, please provide 3 bids. Once funded, is it self-sustaining or will it require 
continued investment? 

 

 

Please return this form by Monday, February 28, 2022 (Attention: PTO) 


